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COMMUNITY UPDATE OCTOBER 30, 2015

OPEN HOUSE
PUBLIC FEEDBACK IS BEING SOUGHT REGARDING

URBAN FOREST MANAGEMENT PLAN
Community Centre Room 2

November 4th, 6:00 p.m.  to  8:30 p.m.

Help sow the seeds of Campbell River’s future urban forest by 
att ending an open house on the new Urban Forest Management Plan.

The City is seeking public input on the draft  second phase of the plan, 
which establishes guidelines and acti ons to preserve and enhance 
Campbell River’s urban forest.  

Comment on potenti al plans for canopy cover growth, new tree 
planti ng, tree health and maintenance, and tree protecti on. 

Additi onal informati on can be found on the City’s website at:
www.campbellriver.ca/parks-recreati on-culture/parks/urban-forest
OR call the Community Planning and Development Services 
Department at 250-286-5725.


